

ENGLISH FINAL WRITTEN EXAM**INTENSIVE COURSE****A2 LEVEL****VOCABULARY SECTION****1. Choose the correct verb from the box to complete the sentences.**

go broke went cook travel moved heard talked found sleep

1. I _____ to your sister yesterday.
2. Somebody _____ the window last night.
3. The scientists have _____ enough evidence in the recent studies.
4. Charles is going to _____ to London next month.
5. I think my mom will _____ some vegetables for dinner.
6. We _____ about the storm on the news.
7. We are going to _____. We are tired.
8. I _____ to the cinema with my friends.
9. Elena has just _____ to a new house.
10. She will _____ to the party with you.

GRAMMAR SECTION**2. Choose the correct expression of quantity.**

1. People should use _____ bicycles to go to work.
2. You must drink _____ water to stay healthy.
3. Using a taxi costs _____ of money in some cities.
4. There should be _____ cars on the streets.
5. I think you drink _____ coffee.

3. Correct the mistakes in the following sentences and questions.

1. You have read the recipe?

2. Did you had breakfast today?

3. The party will starts soon.

4. The students had done an excellent project today.

5. Santiago is going celebrate Christmas.

4. Choose the correct modal of necessity or suggestion.

1. You have a driver's license to drive a car.
2. You go to eat at that restaurant. The food is delicious.
3. You take your medicine every day.
4. You talk to strangers. It can be dangerous.
5. You use your cell phone at a bank.

5. Write the correct two-part verb for each request based on the picture.



1. the TV.
2. the cat.
3. the table.
4. the socks.
5. the lights.

6. Choose the correct imperative for giving suggestions.

1. to study for the test.
2. sleep eight hours. It's good for your health.
3. use your phone when driving.
4. bring all the needed materials.
5. wear your uniform for work.

7. Match the clauses of time.

Winter is the season

Children's day is a day

Birthdays are days

A wedding anniversary is a time.

July and August are the months

when I can make snowmen.

when kids finish school.

when people celebrate their love.

when people celebrate their age.

when we give presents to kids.

READING SECTION**8. Read the text. Then answer the questions.****My city**

Pop singer Charlotte Bond talks about living in London.

I live in the center of London. I love it because there's always something happening and there are people around whatever time it is. Famous people like it too – they often come here for the restaurants and shops.

I've lived here all my life. When I was little, I had singing lessons at a place near where I live now. I was afraid of the teacher at first, and some of the songs we did together were quite hard to learn. But she was good at what she did, and I learned a lot of things that have helped me in my career.

When friends visit me now, I enjoy taking them sightseeing. You can get a bus around the city, but we prefer to walk. I've got a little car and I love driving, but there's so much traffic here, and it's hard to find parking spaces.

One building I love is the Natural History Museum. They sometimes hold parties there, and last December my band and I played at one. I'll never forget it. When I go to exhibitions at the museum with my friends, I tell them all about that night and how amazing it was.

Soon I'll be leaving London to go on tour with my band. We're playing in lots of new cities, and I can't wait to explore them. We've sold lots of tickets, which is great. I'll be away from my family for six months, but they're coming to see me sing, so it's fine.

1 What does Charlotte love about the center of London?

- a. It is always busy.
- b. Famous people often visit.
- c. The shops are very good.

2 How does Charlotte feel about the singing lessons she had?

- a. She's surprised she can remember them.
- b. She's sorry she didn't try harder.
- c. She's glad she did them.

3 What does Charlotte think is the best way to see the city?

- a. by car
- b. on foot
- c. by bus

4 Why does Charlotte love the Natural History Museum?

- a. She had a special experience there.
- b. She thinks the building is beautiful.
- c. She enjoys visiting the exhibitions.

5 What does Charlotte say about going on tour with her band?

- a. She hopes lots of people will buy tickets for her shows.
- b. She feels excited about seeing new places.
- c. She's worried she'll miss her family.

LISTENING SECTION

9. Listen to visitors talking about taxis. Circle the correct answer.

1. The thing she hates the most is that the

- a. taxis aren't air-conditioned.
- b. drivers drive too fast.
- c. drivers are rude.

2. The thing he likes the most is

- a. the prices.
- b. that the taxis are clean.
- c. the drivers.

3. The thing he hates the most is that the

- a. taxis are too expensive.
- b. drivers don't speak English very well.
- c. taxis are not very safe.

4. The thing she likes the most is that the

- a. taxis are comfortable.
- b. drivers speak English well.
- c. taxis are very cheap.